Letter of thanks

Robert Martin

5460 Saint-Joseph App 123

Sainte-Marie, (Quebec)

H1K 5B7

(514) 514-5140

Montreal, June 15, 1999

Caisse Populaire Saint-Victor Montreal

9540, rue Hochelaga

Montreal (Quebec)

H1L 2R2

Mr Bop Epine

Current Administrative Service Director

Thanks for the interesting meeting this afternoon.

I hope that we will have an opportunity to speak again soon.

Looking forward,

Robert Martin
www.rambit.qc.ca


